MOBILE MANOR BOARD
JULY UPDATE

We are sure you all are waiting for latest news as to the progress that is being
made with the bridge repair/replacement.

Bill Wotherspoon is working with another contractor who has inspected the
bridge and Bill is waiting for (2) proposals for possible replacement or repair.

Just as soon as Bill hears back, we will share this information with everyone.

We know you are anxious to hear something and hopefully get your bridge
back open, at a reasonable and feasible cost that Mobile Manor can afford.

Work continues on new water system proposal, as soon as we get some costs,
we will present them to community.

Work is being done in other areas, in spite of the hot weather.

Enjoy your summer. Stay safe.



